
  Cheers! 

‘The Trothy’ 
Pop-up pub is open for business 

on                                                             

Saturday, 3rd December 
7.30pm ‘til 10.30pm 

Mitchel Troy Village Hall 
Come and join Elaine & David for a drink & a chat 

We are still looking for additional volunteers to help us out. If you would like to help, please 
contact Val – Vallong4464@aol.com or 01600 714464

mailto:Vallong4464@aol.com

